The Montana Board of Education sponsored five art workshops in Spring 2010. These workshops have proven to be extremely popular. At a cost of just $15.00 per class, the workshops were within reach of a majority of adult learners in the various school districts. Over 80% of the participants rated their workshop experience as Very Good or Excellent. A great deal of credit is due to the two professional artists who agreed to lead the workshops: Joanne Breschi and Arthur Knapp. 
In terms of student numbers, the Introduction to Watercolor Painting attracted the most interest. However, the Fun with Acrylics course generated the most revenue.
